
 

 

December 28, 2017 

 

BEL Fulfils its Promise to Connect Four Communities  

 

Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) today fulfilled its 

promise and energized power lines to supply the 

villages of Selena, Santa Teresita, Los Tambos and San 

Marcos for the benefit of 300 households in the Cayo 

District.  

 

While the main parts of these villages currently have 

access to electricity from BEL, works continue to 

complete installation of power lines to all remaining 

sections by the end of March 2018. Residents are 

encouraged to acquire the necessary Public Utilities 

Commission Electrical Installation Certificate and 

thereafter apply to BEL for service either at the BEL San 

Ignacio Branch Office; or call BEL at 0-800-235-2273 for 

more information.  

 

Since 2014, BEL has connected over 100 communities countrywide and is confident that by 2020, 

98% of all Belizean households will have access to safe, reliable and affordable electricity. 

 
-END- 

 

New power lines being energized on Iguana 
Creek Road to supply Selena, Santa Teresita, Los 

Tambos and San Marcos Villages. 


